
ALUMNI ASSOCIATION 
DANTULURI NARAYANA RAJU COLLEGE (AUTONOMOUS) 

BHIMAVARAM – 534 202, A.P. 

INVITATION 
 
 
 

GET-TOGETHER OF FORMER STUDENTS OF D.N.R. COLLEGE 
ON 11TH JANUARY, 2023 

Dear alumnus (former / old Students), 

Prof. V. S. Raju, Former Director, IIT, New Delhi and Dean IIT, 
Madras and Member of our Alumni wishes to organize a get-together of our 
Association to understand Academic requirements to enhance the institution 
and to discuss how the former students can support the institution, on 
Wednesday, the 11th day January, 2023 at 03:00 PM in Platinum Jubilee Hall, 
D.N.R.College, Bhimavaram. 

 
Sri G.V.Narasimha Raju 

President, D.N.R.College Association 
 

` 

Sri G.Satyanarayana Raju(Babu) 
Secretary & Correspondent, D.N.R.College Association 

 

Sri G.Panduranga Raju 
Vice-President, D.N.R.College Association 

and 

Dr.B.S.Santha Kumari 
Principal, DNR College 

Are invited to participate 

The entire Alumnus (former / Old students) of DNR College / W.G.B. College are 

invited to participate and make the get-together a success. 

 

Bhimavaram, P.Sanjeeva Rao 
Date: 02-01-2023. Secretary, Alumni Association 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Inauguration session of Alumni meet at Platinum Jubilee Seminar Hall  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Suggestions from Alumni to the committee members



 
 

 
 
 
 

Campus visit 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Visit to Zoology lab 



 
 
 
 
 

 
Report on Alumni meet held on 12-01-2023 at Platinum jubilee seminar hall 

 

On January 12th 2023, a get-together of the former students of D.N.R. College was held in the 

Platinum Jubilee Hall at D.N.R. College, Bhimavaram. The event, organized by Prof. V. S. Raju, 

former Director of IIT Delhi and Dean of IIT Madras, aimed to discuss academic requirements 

and explore ways alumni can support the institution. 

The gathering began at 3:00 PM and saw the participation of many esteemed alumni, along 

with key members of the D.N.R. College Association. Sri G.V. Narasimha Raju, President of the 

Association, extended his warm welcome to all attendees. Other notable dignitaries present 

included Sri G. Satyanarayana Raju (Babu), Secretary and Correspondent of the Association, and 

Sri G. Panduranga Raju, Vice-President of the Association. Dr. B.S.Santha Kumari, Principal of 

D.N.R. College, was also in attendance. 

In his opening remarks, Prof. V. S. Raju highlighted the importance of alumni engagement in 

enhancing the institution's academic standards and infrastructure. The discussions that followed 

focused on identifying specific academic needs and potential contributions from the alumni to 

support the college’s growth and development. 

The event provided a platform for the alumni to reconnect, share their experiences, and express 

their commitment to giving back to their alma mater. The participation and enthusiasm of the 

former students were commendable, making the get-together a resounding success. 

 
 
 
 


